
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

School of Kuwait for basic education visited Dubai Central Laboratory 

Dubai Central Laboratory welcomed 30 female students from the School of Kuwait for 
basic education on Monday 22/02/2010 in the framework of joint cooperation and 
contribution in supporting education. The visit included a field trip by students to the 
Department of Food & Environment Laboratory and the Department of Consumer 
Materials Laboratory, where they are given a brief description about the services and 
technical activities with their contribution to consumer protection. 


